
 

 

 

AR27.60-P-1000B Removing and installing wire cable for parking lock interlock 2.11.94

TRANSMISSION  722.66

P27.60-0278-09

  Removing and installing wire 
cable/steering lock

  

1 Remove cover below left of instrument 
panel

  

2 Unhook wire cable/steering lock (79) by 
pressing in the locking tongues and at 
the same time pressing (arrows) against 
the steering lock(figure A)

 Installation: Position key in 
steering lock in position "1"

 

3 Remove stop lamp switch  AR42.10-P-0040GH

4 Unhook wire cable/steering lock (79) at 
the release lever (77) (arrow) (figure B) 

  

5 Compress locking device (arrows) and 
at the same time push the wire 
cable/steering lock upwards out of the 
mount on the pedal bearing bracket 
(figure C) 

  

6 Remove wire cable/steering lock   

7 Install in reverse order   

8 Adjust wire cables for parking lock 
interlock

  

 Removing wire cable/transmission   

9 Remove cover below left of instrument 
panel

  

10 Pull off entrance strip upwards   

11 Remove A-pillar footwell cover   

12 Unscrew accelerator pedal from floor 
panel

  

13 Remove driver side floor lining complete
 Do not fold up floor carpet, foamed 

insulating material cracks.

 

14 Remove air duct for rear compartment 
heating
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15 Unhook wire cable/transmission (80) at 
release lever (77) (arrow) (figure B)

  

16 Compress locking device (arrows) and 
at the same time push the wire 
cable/transmission upwards out of the 
mount on the pedal bearing bracket  
(figure C)

  

17 Turn wire cable/transmission (80) 
counterclockwise and pull off (figure D)  To install and remove, position 

selector lever or range selector lever in 
position "P" and leave in position "P" 
when wire cable/transmission is 
removed.  

 Installation: Attach wire 
cable/transmission and turn clockwise 
(figure E)

AR27.60-P-0500-05B

18 Remove rubber boot on tunnel   

19 Open cable straps behind cover on left 
of tunnel and remove wire 
cable/transmission 

 Installation: Attach wire 
cable/transmission in the bracket on the 
jacket tube 

 

20 Install in reverse order   

21 Adjust wire cables for parking lock 
interlock
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